Notes from 2015 National APA Convention in Seattle

Tessa Munekiyo Ng, Secretary APA Hawaii Chapter

National Planning Conference Fundraising Photo Auction

A fundraising photo auction was held at the APA National Planning Conference in Seattle, April 18-21. The Washington and Alaska Chapters partnered to organize and run this year's event. They had requesting that each Chapter and Division submit one image that best represents the Chapter or Division for donation to the Silent Auction.

Photos were printed and displayed during the conference for all attendees to see, enjoy, and bid on. Funds raised through the auction provided much needed financial support for planning student scholarships. As before, this auction also involved a little friendly competition among National APA, Chapters and Divisions.

The Hawaii Chapter of APA submitted a photo taken by Nathalie Razo, to the Photo Auction. While our Chapter submittal did not win, we are still proud of our submittal and thank Nathalie for her artistic contribution.

Information as well as our proud Chapter photo contest submittal is found below.

Description of Picture:

This photo was taken at an event called Eat the Street in Honolulu. The event takes place once a month, rain or shine, and brings together a variety of food trucks and entertainment to an urban parking lot in a re-developing neighborhood. It was a bit rainy the day this photo was taken, which resulted in a full rainbow that perfectly framed the urban context for this event and highlights the beauty of Hawaii.



<u>Title of the picture</u>: Eat the Street Honolulu <u>Location where the picture was taken</u>: Kaka'ako, Honolulu, Hawaii

<u>Photographer's name</u>: Nathalie Razo



Like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/apa.hawaii.chapter